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 YEOVAL CENTRAL SCHOOL 
 

Term 4 Week 6 

19 November 2018 

Together we inspire 
Together we learn 
Together we achieve 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

Year 10 Visual Arts 
 

This semester in Visual Arts students have worked on producing an appropriated artwork and a mixed 
media artwork.  

Appropriation in art is the use of a pre-existing object or images with little or no transformation. The use 
of appropriation in art has played a significant role in the history of arts. Students chose to explore an 
artist and a particular artwork from that artist as a source of inspiration. Hannah Taylor and Tallia Scanlan 
appropriated an artwork by Frida Kahlo. Lochlan Cameron, Willa Stokes and Zachariah Millstead 
appropriated an artwork by Salvador Dali.  

At the end of Term 3 and beginning of Term 4 students began working on the Mixed Media ‘Mini-Body of 
Work’. Students had to build their own canvas and design their artwork around either a personal 
symbolic object or a universal symbolic object that they have a connection to the students on a personal 
level. Students created multiple drawings of their symbolic object and canvas design to generate ideas of 
ways it will be represented in their mixed media artwork. Students participated in a range of 
demonstrations to build on their knowledge of charcoal and soft pastel, oil pastel, water colours, acrylic 
and layering.  

Miss Gemma Loud 
 

Mixed  
Media  

Student  
Artworks  



 A message from the Principal 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

Our school commemorated Remembrance Day last Monday. I thank Miss Kristie Behan for her 
organisation for this special event. 

Last week our Year 10 students were inducted into both the Western Access Program (WAP) and their 
Vocational Education and Training (VET) courses. I thank Mrs Crystal Stanford as our Head Teacher Access 
for her coordination and to our staff that transported students and delivered lessons to their 2019 Year 
11 classes: Mr James Sanders, Ms Gemma Loud, Mrs Elaine Bates and Mrs Helen Johnson.  

I thank Miss Kristie Behan for transporting students to Condobolin HS last week to meet their Business 
Studies class through the Lachlan Access Program. 

The Yeoval Red Cross enjoyed a Christmas luncheon prepared and cooked by Miss Natasha Freeth our 
hospitality teacher and students from YCS. Forty-three meals were enjoyed by our community. I thank 
Mrs Sue Hogan our kitchen assistant and other staff who assisted with setting up and cleaning up.  

Mrs Nicole Bliss 
Principal 

Reminders 

2018 Presentation Night 
 Wednesday 12 December  

 Commencing 7.00pm 

 Yeoval Memorial Hall 
 

Everyone is welcome to come along and 

celebrate the achievements of the students of 

Yeoval Central School for 2018. 

Raising Children 
Navigating the pathway that is raising children 
can be a very tricky task.  

The YCS wellbeing team would like to draw 
your attention to the Australian Government 
funded website raisingchildren.net.au.  

This outstanding site provides excellent 
resources, advice and scientific evidence on 
raising children. It is very easy to navigate and is 
aimed at assisting parents develop resilient, 
confident children. Check out the enclosed 
brochure and jump online to see what is on 
offer. 

Mrs Helen Tremain 



Student Learning 

Red Cross Christmas Luncheon 
On Thursday 15 November we had the pleasure of hosting and catering for 
the Annual Red Cross Christmas Lunch.  

There were 40 plus guests who were capably served an alternate roast beef 
and pork lunch with dessert by the Year 11 Hospitality and Year 9 Food 
Technology classes.  

The students gained great skills in catering for large numbers and in the 
serving and interacting with customers.  

Thank you to all the students and staff who assisted in setting up the hall for 
our guests. We hope everyone enjoyed their lunch 
and thank them for coming.   

Miss Natasha Freeth  

Find us on facebook  We are a member of the Western Access Program 

Swimming Notes  
 All swimming notes are due now.  

 This Friday Years 2 to 6  have their 

Intensive Swimming Test—Please 

remember all students MUST wear a rash 

shirt or t-shirt in the pool. 

Eddie Woo 
School Visit 
Wednesday 12 Dec  

Awarded Australia’s Local 
Hero in 2018 

 

Eddie is a Mathematics 
teacher well  known for his YouTube channel 
“Wootube”. 



Awards/ Calendar Dates/ Notices 

Congratulations to all our student achievers this week. 

Student of the Week 
 

K/1/2: Amelia Berney 
Supporting and mentoring her 
peers during mathematics 
lessons. 

 

3/4: Lachlan Shapter 
Consistent application in all areas 
of his work. 

 

5/6:  Lyndsey Tremain 
Her research being reflected in a 
well structured narrative. 

 

Stage 4: Lucy Smith 
Her persistent dedication for 
working collaboratively. 
 

Stage 5: Tallia Scanlan &  
Justine Smith 

An amazing effort and assistance 
of the organisation and catering 
of the Red Cross Luncheon. 
 

Stage 6: Year 12 Hospitality 
An amazing effort and assistance 
of the organisation and catering 
of the Red Cross Luncheon. 

School Calendar 
 

Term 4, Week 6 
19-23 November 

WAP Work Placement Block D 

20 November 

9/10 Food Technology -  

Practical Assessment 

School Captain Nominations due 
by 9.00am 

21 November 

2019 Kindergarten Visit 

9.15am - 2.50pm 

FYI Project 5 Exhibition 

Virtual (TimeTBC) 

2019 Kindergarten Family  

meet-n-greet 4.30-6.30pm 
 

Term 4, Week 7 
26 November 

Primary captain speeches 

School Hall 10.30am 

26-30 November 

Year 10 Work Experience 

29 November 

Year 12 Visual Design Day - 
Trangie Central School 

Year 7/8 Asian ConneXions 
 

Term 4, Week 8 
3 December 

Secondary Captain Speeches  -
School Hall 10.30am 

4 December  

Year 7, 2019 Transition Day  

Dubbo  

Term 4, Week 9 
12 December  

Eddie Woo  School Visit  

YCS Presentation Night 

Yeoval Memorial Hall 

7.00pm - 8.15pm 

 

Assessment Calendar 
 

Term 4, Week 6 
Years 7 & 8 

FYI B—Project 5 
 

Term 4, Week 7 
Years 9 & 10 

Year 10 Work Experience 
Year 12 

Agriculture 
Physics 

Term 4, Week 8 
Year 12 

Chemistry 

Construction 

Mathematics Standard 2 

Modern History 

Sport, Lifestyle and Recreation 

Term 4, Week 9 
Year 12 

Biology  

English Standard 

English Studies 

Hospitality  

Investigating Science 

Mathematics Extension 

PDHPE 

Primary Industries  

Visual Design 

Work Studies 

Permission Notes: 

A reminder that the following 
permission notes are due: 
 

 School Swimming—Primary and 
Secondary Sport 

 Notes due by Wednesday 14 
November  

 Year 7 Transition Day  
 Notes due by Friday 30 

November. 

Yeoval Swimming Club 
Training times 

 Sub Juniors 5:30pm – 6:00pm 
 Juniors 5:45pm – 6:45pm 
 Seniors 6:30pm – 7:30pm 
 

All new members welcome  

Don’t forget to like our facebook 

page ‘Yeoval Swimming Club’  

Our PBL focus areas  

for Weeks 6-10 are : 

-  Polite and positive (positive 

tone and body language). 

-  Respect personal space (hands 

and feet are kept to ourselves). 


